
 

Chaperones,  

Upon   acceptance   into   the   Elementary   Honor   Choir,   each   performer   must   be  
accompanied   by   a   chaperone.   Please   do   not   depend   on   the   student’s   teacher   as   a   chaperone.   The  
teachers   are   members   of   the   organization   and   will   most   likely   attend   conference   events.   Students  
may   NOT   be   left   unchaperoned   at   any   time.   Students   MUST   have   a   chaperone   on-site.   Information  
about   your   chaperone   will   be   requested   upon   registration.  

 
As   part   of   the   application,   you   are   asked   to   agree   to   the   Statement   of   Obligation   below.   
 
Statement   of   Obligation    I/We   have   read   the   guidelines   and   application   forms.   I   will  
complete   the   forms   for   each   of   my   children   prior   to   the   November   22,   2019   deadline.   I/We  
fully   understand   that   selection   for   a   2020   Idaho   Orff   Honor   Ensemble   brings   with   it  
significant   musical   and   financial   obligations.   We   understand   that   as   a   member   of   the  
Idaho   Orff   Honor   Ensemble,   each   applicant   must   pay   an   $155.00    non-refundable  
participation   fee   and   that   the   IMEA   (Idaho   Music   Educators   Association)   and   IOSA   (Idaho  
Orff   Schulwerk   Association)   is   not   responsible   for   the   costs   of   the   applicant’s  
transportation   to   and/or   lodging   in   Nampa.   We   also   understand   that   the   applicant   must  
attend   all   rehearsals   and   the   entire   performance   on   January   31,   2020.    The   applicant   will  
commit   to   fully   prepare   his/her   music   according   to   the   instructions   included   in   the  
music   packet   before   arriving   in   Nampa.   

Honor   Orff   Ensemble   Participant  
Signature:  
__________________________  

Parent   Signature:___________   

(Signature   is   for   your   director   only.   This   form   does   not   need   to   be   mailed   to   IMEA   or  
IOSA.)   


